
 

 

Jabiru Street Water Main Replacement 

Council wishes to advise residents that works 

to replace the water main along Jabiru Street, 

between Buln Buln Street and Chipu Street, 

have been scheduled for September and 

October. This may involve temporary road 

closures and interruptions to water supply. 

Council apologises for any inconvenience. 

For further information please contact 

Council’s Customer Service Centre on  

(07) 4656 0500. 
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